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SEVENTH STREET CONSTRUCTION BETWEEN ROSS AND NORTH PRINCE
EXTENDED THROUGH FRIDAY, JUNE 18, 2021

CLOVIS, NM - Construction on 7th Street between Ross and North Prince has been extended
through Friday, June 18, 2021, to continue Century Link’s repairs to underground telephone
cables. During this time, the public is asked to continue to adhere to all traffic signs.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Jesse Harker at (575)
703-0842.
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